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Questions and answers from CPCs on compliance matters 
 

(ICCAT Secretariat) 
 
 
Through ICCAT Circular 11483/2023 of 20 October 2023, CPCs were invited to send questions to other 
ICCAT CPCS regarding possible compliance issues.  
 
To date, one question was received from the European Union, but no response was available at the time of 
writing. 
 
Question to Senegal on COC_312/2023 on exports of swordfish and albacore tuna from Senegal 
 
The EU also draws the attention of the Commission and of the Senegalese authorities to the alert that the 
EU circulated in 2013 regarding Senegalese exports of albacore tuna exceeding the annual quota allocated 
to Senegal (ref. Ares(2013)182780). The EU invites Senegal to clarify the control measures that it adopted 
for its exports of albacore tuna following this alert, and requests that this information is also taken into 
account in the decisions made in the upcoming meeting of the Compliance Committee. The EU asks Senegal 
to provide clarifications in relation to these data (see COC_312_ANN_1) ahead of the next Compliance 
Committee. 
 
 
 


